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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 3:57 PMTo: 'calvinburton1590@hotmail.com'Subject: 708 Western Avenue appeal

Mr. Burton, I called you a 2nd time after we spoke this morning but I kept getting someone else.    The hearing officer is going to recommend tonight that the Council conduct and close the public hearing and layover to October 25 at 3:30.  If by then, all the permits are finaled, will reduce in the VB fee in half.  You cannot testify at the October 25 hearing.  Mai Vang 
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